
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8 March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

We have a very exciting couple of weeks as we continue our Italy themed DT project – 
designing and making our own pizzas. Following research and taste testing, the children will 
be designing their own pizza. As part of this lesson, they will create a shopping list of the 
toppings that they will need. They will be sent home with this list on Thursday 21 March 2024 
and their ingredients will need to be brought into school with them on the morning of 
Thursday 28 March 2024.The school will be providing the ingredients to make the dough 
base and the tomato (passata) sauce for the base, but unfortunately, cannot provide 
toppings.   
 
Please can you ensure:  
 

• All the toppings are nut free in accordance with our school policy.  
• Any meat is cooked prior to bringing it in.  
• Children bring their own ingredients and do not share with others.  
 

We would love to showcase the children’s pizzas with our very own ‘Portswood Pizzeria’. You 
can visit our Pizzeria from 2.40pm–3.10pm on the 28 March 2024 where you will get the 
chance to see and taste their pizza.  
 
As always, thank you very much for your help and support. We have no doubt this will be a 
brilliant and enjoyable experience for the children.   
 
Please let us know if you have any further questions or concerns. (5D@portswoodpri.org.uk)   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss Deller  
Year 5 Teacher 


